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PTA FILM NIGHT @ Bonneygrove Primary School 

Thursday 21st October 2021 @ 7.00 pm (movie starts 7.30 pm) 

DRESS TO IMPRESS! 

30th September 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The PTA are pleased to announce that we will be holding a film night for the children and 

their parents.   

We have booked an exclusive viewing in Bonneygrove Key Stage Two Hall, the movie will 

start at 7.30 pm and we will be screening: Hocus Pocus. 

The Key Stage Two hall holds a maximum of 204 (fire regulations) people so to guarantee 

your seat, please complete the attached form and return to school along with £5 in a sealed 

envelope marked:  

FAO: PTA Film Night.  

This payment of £5.00 will cover the movie, popcorn, sweets and a drink. 

Please note – children are not able to attend this event on their own and will need to be 

accompanied by an adult as the film is a PG.  

We really look forward to seeing you there and are sure it will be fun night.  

Thanking you all in advance for your support.   

___________________________________________________________________________ 

PTA 

Family Film Night – Thursday 21st  October 2021 

Showing: Hocus Pocus 

Child’s Name: _________________________ Class: ____________ Enclosed £5 □  

Name: ____________________________________________________  

Mobile: _________________________ Email: __________________________ 


